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I am writing in strong support of HB 2548 to create a Farm Workers Standards Board 

in Oregon 

 

HB 2548 will provide practical and equitable industry standards to prevent the? 

? exploitation of Oregon farmworkers. This board will serve to enhance compliance 

and? 

? accountability measures for employers and employees through establishing fair 

wages,? 

? safer working conditions, and job sustainability in the agricultural sector. It is time 

that? 

? we rightfully extend the same rights to labor protections that other industries have 

to? 

? the agricultural workforce. Together, Oregon can protect our workers, our food, and 

our?  

Communities. 

 

Respectfully, 

Kathleen Boylan 

 

? 


